
 

Penshurst Primary School 
Winthorpe Road, First Lane 

Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 
HU13 9EX 

 

Hessle High School 
& Sixth Form College 

Tranby House, Heads Lane 
Hessle, East Riding of Yorkshire 

HU13 0JQ 
 

Tel: 01482 648604 
Email: office@hessleacademy.com 

Website: www.thehessleacademy.co.uk 

The Hessle Academy comprises a through school of Penshurst Primary School and Hessle High School & Sixth Form College 
The Hessle Academy is part of The Consortium Academy Trust, Company Number: 07665828 whose registered office is Harland Way, Cottingham, HU16 5PX 

 

 
 
27 June 2024  
Primary – Arbor Progress Evenings  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 
 

  
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
We are pleased to inform you that to enable consistency and ease for our parents/carers, we 
have now moved from SchoolCloud to Arbor to book our progress evening appointments.  
  
The first of these are for our primary school and are taking place on Monday 8 and 
Wednesday 10 July 2024 for years Reception to Year 6. These sessions are opportunities 
for you to meet with teaching staff and leaders to discuss your child's academic and 
personal progress.  
  
Due to unforeseen circumstances, please note the change to our advertised date from 
Tuesday 9 to Wednesday 10 July. We apologise for any inconvenience.  
  
Appointments on Monday 8 July will commence at 3:30pm and finish at 5:00pm with 
appointments on Wednesday 10 July commencing at 3.30pm and finishing at 7.00pm. All 
appointments are five minutes in length.  
  
The booking system is now live, and appointments can be made by logging into the parent 
portal and searching for Guardian Consultations. For further information on how to make 
your appointments, please click here.  
  
If you have not yet activated your parent portal account, please click here.  
  
A gentle reminder that all after-school clubs will be cancelled for both evenings.  
  
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us 
on ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com   
  
Thank you for your support.  

Yours faithfully  

 
Mr V Groak  
Headteacher  

 

http://www.thehessleacademy.co.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/203792102-Booking-Guardian-Consultations-Parent-s-Evenings-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360020147458-Log-into-the-Parent-Portal-and-the-Parent-App
mailto:ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com

